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‘You will go out in joy and be led 
forth in peace…’  

(Isaiah 55:12-13 - RBC Year Text) 
 

Peace, Joy and Celebration 

Sunday 24th  
January 2021 
 
 

 

        01708 743382 

        office@romfordbaptist.org.uk 

       Main Rd, Romford, RM1 3BL 
 
Registered Charity No: 1172326 



Sunday morning worship 10.30am (online only) 
Behind our favourite verse 3 Mark 10:13-16  

Join us for Sunday worship at www.romfordbaptist.org.uk/live  

Sunday evening worship 6pm (online only) 
The Bible series part 3 

Tuesday prayer meeting 26th January 2021, 
8pm, zoom 

  
   Please email office@romfordbaptist.org.uk for the 

zoom link or Meeting ID and Passcode 

Wednesdays@RBC, 27th January, 7.45pm 

 Please email office@romfordbaptist.org.uk for 
the zoom link or Meeting ID and Passcode  

http://www.romfordbaptist.org.uk/live
mailto:office@romfordbaptist.org.uk
mailto:office@romfordbaptist.org.uk


Join us for Youth, Children    and Students activities 
        All sessions recorded for Safeguarding purposes. 

RBC Kingdom Kids  
The video will be loaded  

on to the website for you soon: 
www.romfordbaptist.org.uk/kktv RBC Youth Stream,  

Sunday 24th  
January  
2021,    
12.30pm   
 
Please email  
Hannah for 
Zoom link or  
Meeting ID and  
Passcode 

 RBC Students Stream, 
Sunday 17th  

January  
2021, 

6.30pm 
 

Please email       
Hannah for zoom 

link or Meeting ID 
and Passcode 

RBC Creative Church, Sunday 
24th January, 4pm 

Please email Hannah for zoom 
link or Meeting ID and Passcode 

RBC Youth Game Night, 27th 
January, 6pm 

Please email Hannah for zoom 
link or Meeting ID and Passcode 

Online Youth Mentoring 
If your young people would like to take part in group or one-to-one 

mentoring from Hannah Griffiths, Children, Youth & Families Worker, 
via zoom, email Hannah with an appropriate email address for them 

to be contacted. Sessions will be recorded for Safeguarding 
Purposes. 

http://www.romfordbaptist.org.uk/kktv


 

Please continue to pray for: Lilian Wingate, Don & Daphne May, Brian Sharp, Mavis and Arthur Poultney, 
Joyce Burgess, Jean Eke, Sheila Roberts, Sheila Cull. 

Please pray for all those who have been bereaved in recent weeks and months. Please pray for the family of 
Rosemary Loveard who passed away recently, particularly Brian, Jan and daughter. The funeral is taking 

place on Friday 5 February at 12pm. Next week there will be a link so you can follow the funeral in your own 
home. 

Please also pray for the family of Barbara Palmer after she passed away last weekend. Pray particularly for 
Gordon, Karla, Damon and families at this time. 

Please pray for Pumela and the family following the passing of her younger sister in South Africa to COVID 
last Saturday and on Monday night her oldest sister also passed away from Covid.  Pray for them as they deal 

with the shock and grief in the coming days. 
Pray for Barbara Kahn and the family at this difficult time as her brother Malcolm is not strong 

enough currently for chemotherapy.   
Please pray for those in hospital and those recovering at home. 

A number of people in church have continued to test positive. Please pray for them and their 
families. Please also pray for all who are affected by the Coronavirus especially those who are 

struggling with physical & mental health issues and those who work in our emergency services at 
this time. 

Pray for Winter Gardens and Parkside at this time. 

Prayer 

Offerings and Tithes 
We are grateful to all who have continued to give 

their offerings and tithes to the church at this time. 
There are several ways to give to the church 

including online at 
www.romfordbaptist.org.uk/giving 

The BACS details for the church account is: 
Romford Baptist Church. Sort Code No. 83 04 

25     Account No.  19354486 
You can also post a Cheque to the church or put 
your offerings aside and bring them in when you 

come back to church. Thank you.  

 
Parkside are looking for a night carer. 

Please call 01708 743110 or visit 
https://www.parksidehome.co.uk/home/

full-part-time-jobs-available/ 

Would you like a phone call with a Pastor or the Youth, Children & Families Worker? 
We are all missing the opportunity to catch up with each other. We want each one of you to know that we care for 

you and want to continue to support you as we walk through 2021 together and so, if it would be helpful to you and 
you would like to have a conversation with one of us let us know and we will call you.  This could be for a chat, a 

pastoral matter or for prayer down the phone.  
 

The requests will be responded to by one of the pastors or, if you are under 18, the youth, children and families 
worker, Hannah.   This is a confidential* service and anything you say will not be shared outside of the ministry 

team.  (*Please note confidentiality is total unless what you tell us causes us to believe that you or someone else is 
in danger.  This is consistent with our Safeguarding policies) 

To request a call you can either fill in your details on this form, email or call the office (01708 743382 option 2) with 
your name, the best phone number and also an idea of the best sorts of time to call, and Ruth will pass on your 

details.  Please state if the call is to someone under 18 years of age. 

http://www.romfordbaptist.org.uk/giving
https://www.parksidehome.co.uk/home/full-part-time-jobs-available/
https://www.parksidehome.co.uk/home/full-part-time-jobs-available/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=hO3L6d4JjkWYdzCzSQSwhGgrmh9ZozRIuuOUZUnBollUQ1QxMVoxN0hDMFlMWkxZV0tFQkZQS0ZRMC4u

